
Notice to All HOA Members 

Dear Members, 

In accordance with the new requirements set forth by Colorado House Bill 24-1233, we are updating our records to 
ensure compliance and enhance communication within our community. Effective immediately, all members are 
required to provide their current email address and cellular phone number. 

Why This Information is Needed: 

 To comply with the procedural requirements mandated by HB24-1233. 

Action Required: Please submit your current email address and cellular phone number to the Business Office by 
December 1, 2024. You can do this by: 

 Emailing the information to businessmgr@homesteadinthewillows.org 

We appreciate your cooperation in helping us maintain a well-informed and connected community. If you have any 
questions or need assistance, please contact the Business Office at 303-793-0230. 

 

Property Address:______________________________________________________________ 

Owner Name:_______________________________________________________________ 

Owner Email:__________________________________________________________________ 

Owner Cellular Number: _______________________________________________________ 

 

Owner 2 Name:_________________________________________________________________ 

Owner 2 Email:__________________________________________________________________ 

Owner 2 Cellular Number:________________________________________________________ 

 

___________Initial if you are interested in receiving a Homestead Directory Booklet and give your permission 

for the above information to be published in a directory distributed to all Homestead Residents.  Your information 
will not be included if you don’t initial. 

Full names of children for the Directory:_____________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 


